


 
 

 
 

 

February 17, 2022 
 
City of Prince George 
1100 Patricia Boulevard 
Prince George, BC V2L 3V9 
 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

Re: Letter of Support for MegaPark in Prince George 
 
Tourism Prince George is in support of the development of the proposed 
MegaPark in Prince George. The addition of another signature attraction to our 
community will assist greatly in driving new and returning visitation to the city.  
 
As a tourism destination, Prince George needs more experiences that are 
authentic and that celebrate the natural beauty of our community. The unique 
aspects of the proposed MegaPark will be an instant draw for tourists from 
around the region. 
 
Tourism Prince George has provided enthusiastic support to this project and will 
work closely with the Rotary Clubs and the Prince George Community 
Foundation to ensure the realization of its development and promote it to locals 
and visitors alike. This park will provide a “can’t miss experience” in Prince 
George that will attract new visitation, expand revenues, and drive economic 
and social benefits for our city. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Colin Carson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Tourism Prince George Society 
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